Emmanuel Baptist Church Memo – January 19, 2024

As most of you know, we had a water line break last Saturday at the church. The plumber worked yesterday morning and has returned to work on it this afternoon. Due to the weather and the water being shut off, we did not have services Sunday, January 14th or Wednesday, January 17th. Our office staff returned to work yesterday.

We hope you all made it through the icy weather safely with no falls or frozen pipes. It is wonderful to see the sunshine again and we hope to see everyone back at church this Sunday morning.

Emmanuel expresses their deepest sympathy to John and Betty Stalnaker in the homegoing of his father, John Hamilton Stalnaker. Services will be at Hillcrest in Haughton, Tuesday at 2:00pm. Visitation will be at 1:00pm, prior to the service.

We extend our heartfelt sympathy to Wayne and Carol Dillman in the homegoing of her sister, Jo Johnson. Please keep the Dillman family in your prayers.

Please Note:

Your contribution statements will be available in the Post Office slots Sunday, January 28th.

Deacon's Meeting this Sunday, January 21st, 4:30pm.

Prime Time Singers – Tuesday January 23rd 10:00AM. Singing at Brookdale Waterview on 2222 E. Bert Kouns at 10:30AM.

Business Meeting this Wednesday, January 24th, 6:00PM. (Voting on 2024 Budget)

The Ladies Bible Study has been rescheduled from Monday, January 22nd to Monday January 29th, 10:00AM, FLC.